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EMERGENCY AND PROTECTIVE SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 

 VEHICLE-FOR-HIRE BY-LAW – ADMINISTRATION – EXTENSION OF TIME 

FOR TAXI PLATE 

 ACS2017-EPS-GEN-0001 CITY WIDE  

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Community and Protective Services Committee recommend that 

Council approve an extension of 12 months, from the date of approval, for 

the transfer of the plates of two plate holder licensees, under the Vehicle-

for-Hire By-law, as further described in this report. 

Councillor Qaqish was concerned that this has happened before and that staff 

may not react or document in a timely fashion.  Anthony Di Monte, General 

Manager, Emergency and Protective Services stated that the department did not 

have delegated authority in the past and hopes that by reviewing the matter it 

will get rectified.  Stuart Huxley, Senior Legal Counsel noted that measures were 

being taken to enhance the documentation and procedures.  

The recommendations were CARRIED as presented. 

 


